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Reference: F.

Dear 8ir,

-~

The Secretary,

Londons

¢ «

I have been informed by the

HALLINN,

5th June, 1935.

~

who held the annual freeboard survey on the steamer "IIINNA"
that the figures for ordinary freeboards shown on the freeboard
marks (are the same as for the timber freeboard. This appea-
ringly must be & mistake made while writing out the certificate.
As the certificate remains in force for about 11 months the
Department of Waterways suggest & new certificate should be
supplied to the vessel with correct figures.
In the circumstances I shall be glad if you will
kindly send me a new certilicate for transmitting to the Owners.

I assume that no charge can be made for this.

I am, Deer Hir,

Yours faithfully
e

TR MR & TS

Department of Waterways
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